
T-BONES HOST FAMILY PROGRAM GUIDELINES 

The Kansas City T-Bones needs local fans and families to 

become a major part of our team for the 2019 baseball 

season.  If you and your family would enjoy getting to 

personally know our players and live within 20-25 

minutes from the ballpark, then our Host Family program 

might be perfect for you.  Bringing a player into your 

home will allow for an up close and personal 

experience with a professional athlete and can be a 

rewarding experience.  Players arrive at the beginning 

of May for Spring Training and unless released or traded, 

most will remain into the first of September. 

 

WHAT DO OUR PLAYERS NEED? 

His own room, preferably his own bathroom, and 

access to a laundry room and kitchen.  Keep in mind 

they are mostly “big” guys, so a twin bed may not work. 

Wifi in the home is needed, as they communicate with 

their families via wifi. 

 

The host family is not required to cook for their player. 

The players will be provided dinner at the ballpark after 

each home game. However, some meals will most likely 

need to be provided and access to the kitchen will be 

necessary. 

 

Most players will have their own car, but for players 

without a vehicle, it is not the responsibility of the host 

family to provide transportation.    

 

They will have irregular schedules and may be coming 

home at late hours and sleeping in. Providing the 

player(s) with a way into your home (key, garage code, 

etc.) is important. 

 

Players need a safe, comfortable place to call home in 

a strange city.   

 

HOST FAMILY BENEFITS 

1. Season Tickets: Two tickets for each player 

housed.  

2. Invitation to the Host Family Welcome Party 

where you will meet other host families, players 

and staff and receive a welcome gift and your 

exclusive host family T-shirts. 

3.  Invitations to special events. 

4. 40% Discount on T-Bones regular priced 

merchandise from the team store. 

5. End of Season Host Family Appreciation Night 

Suite, Dinner and recognition on the field.  

6. Other Season Ticket Holder benefits.  

 

If you are interested in the possibility of participating in 

the Kansas City T-Bones Host Family Program for the 

2016 Baseball season, complete the form to the right or 

call Cheryl.  She will then send you the official 

application.  Once returned, she will call you to set up a 

home visit.   Please contact Cheryl if you have any 

questions. 

 

Cheryl Reitmeyer 

Host Family Director 

Cherreit11@gmail.com 

913-209-8232 

 

 

 

HOST FAMILY INTEREST 

 

NAME 

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS_____________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________ 

Distance from Community America Ballpark 

(minutes/miles) ______________________________________ 

 

PHONE 

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________ 

 

HOW MANY PLAYERS CAN YOU ACCOMMODATE? _____ 

 

ACCOMODATIONS (TYPE OF ROOM/BEDS)  

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________

______________________________________________________ 

 

Please complete this form and tear it in half and leave 

with a staff member during the season or feel free to 

email to Cherreit11@gmail.com.   
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